From: O'Neil, Kevin 
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 4:50 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Salinas, Cecilia
Subject: Free food donated for 49th Ward community meetings

Hello Steve.

I am writing to inform you that Alderman Moore solicited and received donations of free food to distribute to citizens attending Participatory Budgeting meetings this month.

· We got about 20 boxes of pizzas from JB Alberto's to distribute to citizens at six meetings.

· We got four dozen donuts and two boxes of coffee from Dunkin Donuts for one other meeting.

All the meetings were non-political. All the food was distributed to citizens. Let me know if you need any other information.
Thank you.

Kevin O'Neil

Chief of Staff

49th Ward Alderman Joe Moore

